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TO: 
 

MAYOR LEHMAN AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL 
 

FROM: M. BANFIELD, RPP, DIRECTOR OF DEVELOPMENT SERVICES, EXT. 5466 
 

NOTED: 
 

A. MILLER, RPP, GENERAL MANAGER OF INFRASTRUCTURE AND GROWTH 
MANAGEMENT 
 
M. PROWSE, CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER  
 

RE: 
 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION FOR ZONING BY-LAW AMENDMENT (HIP 
DEVELOPMENTS) 34-50 BRADFORD STREET AND A PORTION OF 125 DUNLOP 
STREET WEST 
 

DATE: 
  

APRIL 27, 2020  

 
The purpose of this Memorandum is to provide members of Council with additional information that was 
requested from the consideration of the above referenced application at Planning Committee on March 3, 
2020.   The Applicant was requested to explore moving and angling Building 2 in the concept plan closer 
towards the street frontage created by the proposed extension of Simcoe Street. This revised concept plan 
is attached.  
 
Staff have reviewed the revised concept plan and believe that it addresses the intent of Council’s request to 
review the building orientation. The proposal is technically sound. To implement the revised concept plan 
the Applicant would need to acquire remnant lands owned by the City through the design and construction 
of the proposed extension of Simcoe Street. Details of this would be confirmed through the site plan process 
and the design of the proposed road extension.  
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